


	
4-	No	members	of	the	past	year’s	subcommittees:	“Work	and	Life	Balance”	and	
“Sabbaticals.Financials	incentives”	were	present	at	the	meeting.	Both	subjects	are	
felt	to	be	very	important	by	the	committee	but	the	discussion	highlighted	how	the	
lack	of	funding	to	support	eventual	recommendations	makes	the	topic	not	a	priority.	
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